PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, NH

MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 21, 1982

Members present:

Richard Smith, Sr. - Chairman

Walter B. Schlotterbeck - Selectman

William A. DiProfio - Clerk

Gerald Bean

Dr. Robert Marston

8:00 P.M.

The Board held a review hearing for the Morill subdivision on Rt. 107A. Mr. Seavy and Mr. Kelley abutters were present. Mr. Morrill has the driveway permit. He still needs the perc test results, state subdivision approval and cement bounds. The final hearing will be held on May 19, 1982.

8:15 P.M.

Edna Jordan representing herself and Marge Mitchell requested a boundary change to their abutting properties. Ms. Jordan has approval from the state for a septic system and the Mitchell portion. The board signed the mylar for the bound change.

8:45 P.M.

The Board signed the final corrected copy of the Master Plan and gave it to the Board of Seletmen.